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December, 2019 

 

Dear Families and Friends, 

 

It is a great pleasure for me to write to you this holiday season, as we celebrate the 

50th year of The Hagedorn Little Village School, Jack Joel Center for Special      

Children (HLVS)!  I hope that 2019 was a great year for you and your family and 

friends. 

 

It is hard to believe 50 years have passed since our Founders, Dr. Caryl Bank and Dr. Barbara Feingold, 

began their incredible journey to create HLVS.  As special education teachers working together with 

school-aged children, they had the foresight, the determination, and the dedication to set in motion a   

program that today provides services to more than 1,200 families each year.  From a rented, one class-

room program to our current and permanent 77,000 square foot state-of-the-art facility, HLVS has grown 

over the past 5 decades in order to meet the needs of our surrounding communities. 

 

Even as we commemorate the past 50 years of providing the finest special education and therapeutic    

services to children and families, we are keeping our eyes focused on the future.  We are continually    

exploring new technologies, training, and adaptive equipment to best meet the needs of our students.    

Although we have grown in size, the qualities that define us have remained consistent.  Our staff are 

highly skilled, compassionate and dedicated to helping each child reach their highest potential!   

 

This year we will be celebrating our 50th anniversary at a special gala.  This will be held on March 28th, 

2020.  Details can be found on the “save the date” on the opposite page.  We will be taking this opportu-

nity to recognize many of our past honorees, our supporters, our Board of Trustees, and our Founders, 

while enjoying a great evening of entertainment.  This will be a great time to catch up with old friends, 

connect with new, and an opportunity to share a historic evening with us.  I hope to see many of you 

there!  Please consider attending, or supporting the event with a journal entry, sponsorship, etc. 

 

On behalf of our students, our staff, and our Board of Trustees, we hope that all of you enjoy a happy and 

healthy holiday season!  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jon Feingold, Ph.D. 

Executive Director 

 

 

Letter From the Executive Director… 

Remember, follow us on our Website, Facebook and Instagram!  
 

Don’t receive our monthly on-line newsletters? Email us at             

information@littlevillage.org to be added to the distribution. 



 



 
Little Village’s 28th Annual Golf Classic 

Little Village’s 28th Annual Golf Outing was held on Monday, June 3rd at the Pine Hollow Country Club. It was a 

beautiful sunny day of golf and food and everyone had a great time. Our third annual Drew Weidhorn Humanitarian 

Award  (in honor and recognition of our dear friend and Board of Trustee Member Drew Weidhorn) was presented 

to Keith Frankel (pictured center below with Little Village Executive Director Dr. Jon Feingold). Keith is the    

Founder and CEO of VitaQuest International, was a great friend of Drew and is a huge supporter of Little Village.    

 

Thank you to all our golfers, dinner guests, and donors! Thank you to our three Golf Committee chairpersons       

Michael Raab, Paul Adimando and Jeff Lew, our golf  committee members, and all of our sponsors: Gold Spon-

sor: Charney Marketing Services;  Silver Sponsors: Mutual of America and LNK International;  and our on-course 

sponsors: Armand D’Amato, Hi-Tek Data Corporation, Gerry and Sue Levy Charitable Foundation, Package All         

Corporation, and Rockefeller Capital Management. A final, special thank you to Missy Weidhorn for her generosity, 

support and friendship!  



 

 Graduation 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2019 Golden Rule Award Dinner 
On Thursday evening, January 24th, Little Village honored our 2019 Golden Rule Award Recipients Gerry Levy, 

Neil Levy and the entire Levy family (top picture below) for a ’lifetime’ of support of Little Village! We also hon-

ored Little Village Medical Director Dr. Vijaya Atluru (bottom picture front row left) for her remarkable support 

and service for over 40 years! It was a beautiful celebration held again at the Fresh Meadow Country Club in Lake 

Success. Thank you to our sponsors, donors and attendees who all helped to make this a wonderful evening! 
  

  



 

 Vietnam Veterans of America #82, Nassau County 
Chapter Supports Little Village 

Through the generosity of the Vietnam Veterans of America #82, Nassau County Chapter, HLVS was fortunate 

to receive a “Light Box” and accessories for use with our students who have visual impairments.  The illuminated   

surface of a ”Light Box” makes a variety of visual tasks easier to perform by helping students better use their avail-

able   vision.   It can be used to help students develop awareness of light, color and objects.    
 

We were so grateful for this wonderful gift.   

Parent Association Fashion Show 
Little Village is blessed with an amazing Parent Association. There effort and support of the school is so appreci-

ated. This past April, the Parent Association, lead by Fashion Show Chairpersons Melissa Flick, Kristin Maisano 

and Amanda Varelakis coordinated another wonderful evening. The runway was filled with many of our children 

models and staff as they wore fun fashions from the decades! A very special thank you to our  wonderful sponsors 

and supporters, including our Hustle Sponsors, Nick and Amanda Varelakis! 

 

 

  

  



 

 Celebrating 50 Fabulous              Years Of Little Village! 

October 1969  
Little Village Opens 

With  

3 children & 1 class 

 

 

August 1979  
Little Village Moves 

To Garden City &  

Expands to 10 Classes 

 

September 1994 
LVS Moves To Bellmore, 

renamed to include Jack 

Joel Center for Special 

Children and  &           

Expands to 15 Classes 



 
Celebrating 50 Fabulous              Years Of Little Village! 

 

 

 

 

September 2015  
The Drew Weidhorn 

Wing is added to Little 

Village with 7 new classes 

and a 2nd OT/PT Gym 

July 2002  
HLVS Opens in Seaford and 

is renamed The Hagedorn 
Little Village School, Jack Joel 

Center for Special Children 

November 2019  
Celebrating 50 years!

350 students, 40 

classes & 1000+ 

Families served! 

Until no child needs us,  
we need you….  

For another 50 years! 



 

 Special Events Throughout the Year! 
Babysitting Night!  

Field Day 

Our Annual Train Ride 

Family Fun Day 

   

   

   

   



 

 

Special Events Throughout the Year! 
Valentines Day Bake Sale 

Book Fair 

Lucky Charm Dance 

2019 Fun Fridays in the Summer! 

   

   

   

   



 

Holiday Appeal 2019 
Wishing all of our  

students, families, friends and supporters 
a joyous and healthy holiday season! 

 
 

The holiday season is always very special at Little Village. Won’t you consider helping our special  

children reach for the stars this holiday season by remembering Little Village. Your generosity is 

appreciated in countless ways by our students and their families who depend on your support.  

 

Enclosed in this newsletter is an envelope to fill out and return. Any gift you can give will go a very 

long way towards supporting our programs, and maintaining a place of learning, comfort and 

growth for our special children.  
 

Until no child needs us, we need you! 

Thank You Giving Hope Network! Please Welcome Our Newest 

Board of Trustee Member  

Patricia McCarthy 
 

Thank you to the Giving Hope Network (GHN) for 

their continued support of Little Village.  Most 

recently, GHN donated 20 new iPads, cases, and 

chargers for our students.  

 

The Mission of GHN (givinghopenetwork.org) is 

to develop shared solutions for large, complex  

societal challenges by inspiring and mobilizing a 

passionate and capable community committed to 

making a big difference in people’s lives.     

 

Please join us in welcoming Trish McCarthy  

as the newest member of Little Village’s  

Board of Trustees!  

Congratulations Tricia! 

https://givinghopenetwork.org/


 

 

      

 

Thank you to all who have generously contributed throughout the year. Every effort has been made to ensure complete and accurate lists.  We apologize for any errors 
or omissions.  Please contact Jennifer Kirincic at (516) 520-6043 or email her at Jennifer.Kirincic@littlevillage.org. 

 

Thank You!   

Names on this List Reflect Contributions Received From October 20, 2018 Through October 19, 2019 

$20,000 and above  
Robert Taglich 

The Robert & Nancy Brooks Foundation 

Missy Weidhorn 

 

$10,000 and above 
Leonard Achan 

David Brown 

CMS., LLC 

      Scott Charney 

Cold Spring Harbor Country Club 

      In honor of Drew Weidhorn 

Adam Haber 

The Lois E. & Neil  J. Gagnon Foundation 

      Neil J & Lois E Gagnon 

The New York Community Trust 

      Horace & Amy Hagedorn Fund 

Vitaquest 

      Keith Frankel 

 

$5,000 and above 
Andrew Cohen 

The Rite Aide Foundation KidCents 

      Gayle Rife 

Dr. Barbara Feingold 

Gerry & Sue Levy Charitable Fund 

      Gerry Levy 

Giving Hope Network 

IJR Consulting Corp 

      Ira Rothblut 

L N K International, Inc. 

      Joseph Mollica 

National  Philanthropic Trust 

     Armand D'Amato 

Network for Good 

Henry Partridge 

 

$2,500 and above 
Paul Adimando 

Stefano Caruso 

Andrew M. Cohen 

Communication Workers of America 

      George Bloom 

Dowell Group 

      Jerry Dowell 

Charles Hinkaty 

Michael Levine 

Mutual of America 

Nixon Peabody, LLP 

      Peter Egan 

Omni Risk Management, Inc. 

      Robert Mastrantonio 

PayCor Inc. 

Proskauer Rose LLP 

      Kathy H. Rocklen, PC 

Michael Raab 

Joseph Raab 

Debra Saracino 

John Spataro 

TD Bank 

The Fay J. Lindner Foundation 

      Robert Goldberg 

Sandra Atlas Bass & Edythe & Sol Atlas Fund 

      Sandra Bass 

The Whelan Foundation, Inc. 

      Debi Whelan 

United Air Conditioning Corp. 

 

$1,000 and above  
AC Risk Management Inc. 

Albert Anastasi 

Kathleen Apostol 

Albert Aquila 

Assured Partners 

Matthew Avellino 

Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP 

Bank of America Private Bank 

      Nicole Baron 

Bank of America United Way Campaign 

Robert Brooks 

Gregory Carman 

Robert V. Castro 

Data Device Corporation 

      Joseph Castaldo 

Morton Demofsky 

Ryan Denihan 

Michael Dimarco 

Empire National Bank 

Estate of Pauline Frisch 

Judy Frisch Cohen Foundation 

EW Howell Co., LLC 

      Howard Rowland 

Katherine Greeley 

Greentree Foundation 

      Nicholas Gabriel, 

Richard Hyland 

Insurance Agents of Suffolk County, Inc. 

M. William Joel 

Johanna Keep 

Thomas LaMaina 

MAC Dugout Club 

      McArthur  High School 

Managed Technology 

      Jamie Peat 

Chad Mancini 

Melto Metal Products Co., Inc. 

     Bernard Liebman 

Peter Molloy 

Victor Olujimi 

Package All Corp. 

      Philip Padgett 

Hiran Patel 

Pine Hollow Country Club 

Michael Recupero 

Rotary Club of Farmingdale 

Claude Sherman 

Ellen Shields 

Society of Plastics Engineers, Inc. 

Talay Trailer Sales & Rental, Inc. 

      Jay Joel 

The Bapis Group at High Tower Advisors 

      Michael Bapis 

The Owens Logistics Group 

The Yaspan Unterberg Foundation, Inc. 

Thomas & Barbara Sullivan Foundation 

      Thomas Sullivan 

Nicholas Varelakis 

Glen Wolther 

Steven Yanofsky 

Timothy Zirkel 

Vincent Zito 

 

$500 and above 
1800 Flowers 

      McCann Family 



 

 

     

 

Thank you to all who have generously contributed throughout the year. Every effort has been made to ensure complete and accurate lists.  We apologize for any errors 
or omissions.  Please contact Jennifer Kirincic at (516) 520-6043 or email her at Jennifer.Kirincic@littlevillage.org. 

 

Thank You!   

Names on this List Reflect Contributions Received From October 20, 2018 Through October 19, 2019 

Ahmuty, Demers & McManus 

      Robert Shaw 

David Azus 

Laurie Benjamin 

Lewis Bernstein 

Christopher Biscuiti 

Bradley Spenser Parlo Foundation 

      Lisa Parlo 

Adam Brier 

Michael Butler 

Joseph Castro 

Bruce Coffey 

Community Mainstreaming Associates Inc. 

Thomas Conway 

Daniel Demarco and Associates 

Jonathan Davis 

Donald Direnzo 

EdgeCo, Inc. 

David Feinblatt 

Michael & Ilene Gewirtz 

Adam Grunes 

Susan Guarniere 

William Hankee 

Samuel Hyndman 

J.P. S. Electric Co. Inc. 

Jet Sanitation 

      Fred Redavid 

Keep Moving Forward Inc. 

KPMG 

     Anthony N. Dalessio 

David Kubrick 

Leslie Digital Imaging LLC 

Neil Levy 

Mackoul & Associates, Inc. 

      Edward Mackoul 

David Majewski 

Debbie Maxwell 

Merrick Collision 

Joseph Mollica 

Morici & Morici, LLP 

      Michale D. Moricic 

Moritt Hock Hamroff Horowitz, LLT 

      Seth Stein 

Morris J. Golombeck, Inc. 

      Hyman Golombeck 

Multibrands Management Holdings Corp. 

Myfour Realty, Inc. 

Jeffrey Naftol 

Edward Pineda 

Rosenberg Fortuna & Laitman, LLP 

Jason Sackoor 

Edward Seidenberg 

Frank Sentner 

Ted Slepian 

James Soehner 

Suburban Consultants 

      Bill Murphy 

The Diane Frisch Cohen Foundation 

Vietnam Veterans of America 

      Steve Bonom 

Mitchell Weisbrot 

WellFleet Foundation, Inc. 

      Stanley Roth 

XAPA LLC 

      John Budis 

Michael Yang 

David Zaret 

 

$250 and above 
Adelphi University-Infraternity Council 

Ivan Anglin 

Alan Backelman 

Andrea Bolender 

Bradley Broder 

Brian Byrne 

Robert Carillo 

James Chierchio 

Keith Clancy 

Michael Coleman 

Comax Aromatics Corp. 

      Peter Calabretta 

Kevin Connolly 

Michael Cooperman 

Robert Coull 

Ricky Dawson 

Vincent DeAcetis  & Mary Russell 

Jerry DeMaio 

Anthony Derasmo 

Charlie DiCola 

Dr. Jon Feingold 

Michael Fields 

Matthew Fishlinger 

Godosky & Gentile, P.C 

      Robert E. Godosky 

Amy Goldstein 

Bertram Gunn 

Robert Holzapfel 

Nick Karamalis 

Steven Kirincic 

Gaetan Laurencon 

Sherry Lawrence 

Joanne Lee 

Peter LoRusso 

Malpigli & Associates Insurance Agency 

Robert Marcus 

Timothy Marsh 

Alec McCauley 

Paul McSloy 

MS Park Printing Inc. 

      Mitch Parker 

North Massapequa Fire Dept. 

James O'Neill 

Panther Siding & Windows Inc. 

      Kate Corliss 

James Ricci 

Carman Richkin 

Ridgewood Savings Bank 

      Laura Camelo 

Barry Ross 

Peter Rotolo 

Sanitation Officers Association 

      Joseph Mannion 

Sheila Shale 

Dennis Sharp 

Carol Soman 

Stanley R. Goodman, Esq. 

Regina Vetene 

Von Vight 

Paul Von Bevern 

Jennette Watt 

Thomas Willdigg 

$100 and above 
Joseph Amato 

Howard Annenberg 

Angela Assalone 



 

Please Consider Little Village in Your Estate Planning 
 

If you are including charitable gifts as part of your estate planning, please consider making a bequest in your will to help 
further the mission of Little Village through our endowed programs.  To make a bequest to The Hagedorn Little Village 
School, Jack Joel Center for Special Children, a 501(C)3 organization, your attorney may find the following language   
helpful: “I give, devise and bequeath to The Hagedorn Little Village School, Jack Joel 
Center for Special Children the sum of $___________ (describe the gift or specify 
the percentage of the estate).”  
 

Non-cash gifts may save money on your estate. By giving appreciated stocks, bonds, 
and mutual fund shares on which appreciation has not been taxed, your estate may 
receive additional tax benefits. Please check with your attorney in the state of your 
residence.  We appreciate your consideration and support. 

 

 

Thank you to all who have generously contributed throughout the year. Every effort has been made to ensure complete and accurate lists.  We apologize for any errors 
or omissions.  Please contact Jennifer Kirincic at (516) 520-6043 or email her at Jennifer.Kirincic@littlevillage.org. 

Thank You!   

Names on this List Reflect Contributions Received From October 20, 2018 Through October 19, 2019 

Patricia Barnes 

Harvey Belkin 

Eileen Bobelis 

Christopher Bretton 

Michelle Buccheri 

Michael Campa 

Carman Ave. Drugs Inc. 

Joanne Castaldo 

Domenic Cervoni 

Matthew Clancy 

Lawrence Clyne 

Robert Coleman 

Chris Conklin 

Robert Delmonico 

Mark Demofsky 

John DeSalva 

Priscilla Dilello 

Jim Dillard 

Joseph DiMaggio 

Gabriel Dinu 

Carole Diorio 

Domenico's Italian Restaurant 

Donohue Cecere Funeral Directors 

Michele Dowling 

William Easteadt 

Eileen Egan 

Adam Elberg 

Dawn Basile Fishman 

Timothy Flynn 

Scott Glazer 

Jonathan Goldman 

Robert Granger 

Mark Grgas 

Joseph Guarnieri 

Jeffrey Gulmi 

Carlos Guzman 

James Hesse 

Laura Horton 

John Iglesias 

Mark Interrante 

Milton Jaffee 

Jeffrey Kaiserman 

Mitchell Kessler 

Martin P. Klein 

Dennis Klein 

David Kohlbrenner 

Steven Korf 

Louis Kotler 

Ellen Labita 

 Langan 

Kin Lau 

Long Island Neuropsychological 

      Drs. Rothman & Davidovicz 

David Lynch 

Marianne Mackey 

Richard Mahler 

Jason Maisano 

Gerald Manna 

Jeffrey Maxwell 

Thomas McCambridge 

Thomas McDonald 

Richard McKenna 

Mitch Meisner 

Merrill Lynch 

      Sergio Rosa 

Merrill Lynch 

      Michael Testa 

Michael Mikulski 

Deborah Miller 

Minuteman Press 

      John Jutt 

Josephine Morgiano 

Mountain Air Conditioning & Heating Co 

Richard Norizsan 

Robert O'Bryen 

Richard Oh 

Herman Ossandon 

Quentin Packard 

Jeff Artura & Kelly Palfi 

Peare & Heller, CPA's P.C. 

      Robert S. Peare, CPA 

Kenneth Peskin 

Thomas Pizza 

John Pontaniel 

Walter Priestley 

Lori  Reckson 

Stephanie Sammarco 

Michael Sayers 

Robert Schmid 

Lawrence Scinto 

Brian Seidman 

Sadiq Shariff 

South Bay energy Corp. 

Douglas Spector 

Gregory Spina 

Nitin Srivastava 

Benjamin Terner 

Touch of Class Collision Corp. 

Robert Toy 

Anthony Treglia 

Carmen Troche 

Ninon Trudel 

James Turchi 

Jamie Umans 

United Way of the Valley & Gtr Utica Area 

Carolyn Waldecker 

John Watras 

Weston Webb 

Joseph Weinstein 

Wetzel Contracting Corp. 

      Gerarld Wetzel 

Kenneth Wright 

Linda Zimmermann 
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Save These Dates! 
*** 2020 50th Anniversary Gala ***  March 28, 2020  •   

The Heritage Club, Bethpage State Park 
2020 Casino Night:  January 24, 2020 • Memorare Hall  

2020 Fashion Show:  April 23, 2020 •  Crest Hollow Country Club  
2020 Golf Classic: June 15, 2020 •  Cold Spring Country Club 
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